
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 18 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/01/ Vol V 
 
10 April 2015 

 
Further to Notice to Mariners No. 17 of 2015 

Re - Malta International Fireworks Festival 2015 
Fireworks Display in Grand Harbour 

  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to 
Mariners No. 17 of 2015 regarding fireworks display in Grand Harbour, the fireworks barges will be 
loaded at the quay in Id-Dahla ta’ Rinella and moved to position on the 30 April 2015. Following the 
fireworks display these barges will berth again at the mentioned quay. In view of the above and in the 
interest of safety and for the safety of navigation of these barges out of and into Id-Dahla ta’ Rinella, 
no vessel is to be anchored in “Id-Dahla ta’ Rinella” between the imaginary line F – G and the 
intermediate coastline on this day.  

Mariners are to comply with instructions and directions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS)   
on VHF Channel 12, Police, patrol boats and Transport Malta Enforcement that will be in the area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 


